
 

 

The Astronomical Society of the South West (Inc) will be holding open astronomy nights for 

the public at their Observatory, Keble Heights, College Grove, Bunbury, during the first 

weekend of the September School Holidays.  

 

The Observatory will be open on Friday 22nd, Saturday 23rd and Sunday 24th of September 

each night from 7.00pm to 10.00pm, weather permitting. 

 

 

 

Cost: - Adults $12.00;   

Children $8.00;  

Family - $35.00. 

 

 

 

Further Information, Phone: Cameron on 9795 8204 


